
 

 

 

 

 

LT Westlake Fine Arts School is looking for enthusiastic and active volunteers to sit on their Parent 

Advisory Council (PAC). It gives you the opportunity to be involved with the growth of your 

child’s education and the school itself.  Parents, this is a way that your voice may be heard on what 

is happening here at LT Westlake. 

That PAC is made up of parents, principal, a teacher, and a community member who meet once a 

month to discuss school events, special guests, fundraising, and to hear updates from the Horizon 

School Division.  Like other organizations, there are board positions that are held: Chairman, Vice-

Chair, Secretary, Treasurer.  We also have positions for Hot Lunch, Fundraiser and Casino 

Coordinator.  Beside the above positions, we are also looking for Room Reps. who help with 

phoning when volunteers are needed.  Parents who don’t what to seat on the board are more than 

welcome to attend meetings and have a voice.   

Please contact the school 403-223-2487 or email our principal Rebecca Edwards 

rebecca.nelson-fitzpatrick@horizon.ab.ca 

 

Below is a website for the Alberta School Council Resource Guide 

http://www.rdpsd.ab.ca/documents/general/SchoolCouncilResourceGuide.pdf  

 

Thanks for be a volunteer and becoming involved at LT Westlake Fine Arts School 
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